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From: . ' Melissa Conroy
Sent: ‘ Sunday, December 19, 2021 9:17 PM
To: District1; DIST2; District3; District4; DlstnctS broberts@azleg. gov COB_mail
Subject: Meetmg December 21, 2021

Pima County Board of Supervisors
(i.e. Rex Scott, Matt Heinz, Sharon Bronson, Steve Christy and Adellta Grijalva):

I'm going to make this easy on you- I'm not going to give you stats or actual data since that would be
a waste of time. All of you, save Steve Christy, don't listen to common sense- just your own
ideas. Here is what needs to happen:

| am writing to you today DEMANDING you take actlon on the followmg items in the followmg manner
at your meeting.

- 1). Your "Sustainability Agenda" - We the people, vote NO to this and you must understand that
“voting for this quI irreversibly harm Pima County. You, as a board, also are demanded to vote NO!

. 2) Removing money from the road repair budget to use it on your "public health and safety" agenda -
We the people, vote NO to this and you must understand that voting for this will harm Pima County,
her citizens, her economy and our future funding. You as a board are demanded to vote NO'

3) Concerning the $3 million shortfall issue for testing and continued mitigation for Pima County: as
the funds are depleted December 2021, word has it you may try to get this money from the roads
fund as well. To this, we the people, vote NO and you must understand that this is unacceptable
practice and should NEVER be considered. This virus has cost everyone in Pima County their jobs,
lives, education, livelihoods, and the most severe small business closures in, likely, the history of this
county!

4) WE THE PEOPLE DEMAND IN PERSON MEETINGS WITH THE PIMA BOS EFFECTIVE
IMMEDIATELY!

Regards,
Melissa Conroy, Pima County Resident






